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Across

1 Situated approximately 
11km east of the city 
centre, this is Tauranga's 
largest residential suburb. 
(7)

5 The outer frame of a TV, 
computer screen, mobile 
phone, or other such 
electronic device. (5)

8 This inner Auckland 
suburb is nestled between 
Three Lamps and Herne 
Bay. (5,5,3)

9 "When Fortune means to 
men most good, She looks 
upon them with a 
threatening  _ _ _ " 
(Shakespeare, King John, 
Act III, Scene 4). (3)

10 On 10 August 1840, the 
HMS _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
arrived at Akaroa, a week 
before French & German 
colonists, asserting the 
UK's claim over the area. 
(9)

12 The Tales of _ _ _ _ _ _ 
the Bard is a book of fairy 
tales published by J.K. 
Rowling in 2008. (6)

13 A composite subatomic 
particle made of two or 

more quarks held together 
by the strong interaction. 
(6)

15 In musical performance, 
this is a slide or glide 
from one pitch to another. 
(9)

16 In the Western tonal 
music system, this is the 
fifth note in an ascending  
tonic sol-fa scale. (3)

18 A person who specialises 
in the four basic 
operations of 
mathematics. (13)

20 First name of the 
character played by Olivia 
Newton-John in the 1978 
musical film Grease. (5)

21 A bunch of flowers or 
small bouquet, often given 
as a gift. (7)

Down

1 A flat rectangular area, 
usually 2 metres by 14 
metres, used for fencing 
bouts. (5)

2 Passing through 
Greenwich, England, this 
line of longitude was 
internationally adopted as 

zero degrees of longitude 
in 1884. (5,8)

3 If a project or an activity 
is put in _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
it is postponed for an 
unspecified length of 
time. (9)

4 In the Star Wars 
franchise, _ _ _ _ _ _  
Skywalker, later known as 
Darth Vader, is (spoiler 
alert) the father of Luke 
Skywalker. (6)

5 A horse of a moderate 
reddish-brown colour. (3)

6 The cover of The Beatles' 
1969 album Abbey Road 
features a photo of the 
four band members 
walking across a _ _ _ _ _   
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . (5,8)

7 An expression meaning to 
do something in an 
excessive or exaggerated 
way, especially when 
engaging in flattery or 
reproof. (3,2,2)

11 Dramatic but unstaged 
musical compositions for 
soloists, chorus, and 
orchestra, based on a 
religious theme. (9)

12 A person who is inclined 

to eavesdrop might be 
said to have these. (3,4)

14 An advanced student or 
graduate in medicine 
gaining supervised 
practical experience in an 
approved workplace. (6)

17 Named after a US 
physicist, this is the SI 
unit of electric 
inductance. (5)

19 An expression used to 
indicate surprise or to call 
for another's attention, 
now also used as a 
greeting. (3)


